
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

16 July 2025 

RE: Application for update of Lease Agreement for Aqunion Romansbaai 

Dear Rowena 

Aqunion (Pty) Ltd would like to apply, in terms of section 5(b) of the Agreement of Lease with 
Cape Nature, for the proposed expansion of the abalone farm at its Romansbaai site. 

Attached are copies of the Company Registration Documents (including the change of name) and 
the scale plans for the proposed expansion. 

 

 

Friendly greetings 

Lize Schoonbee 

 

Farm Manager 
Aqunion, Romansbaai Farm 


